
Littleham Road Closure

Thursday 12th – Monday 16th March  2015

South West Highways Ltd advise that Chapel 
Hill will be closed between March 12th and 16th 

2015 to facilitate repairs to the surface at the 
junction with Littleham Hill. They say that 
affected properties will be advised by mail 
beforehand.

Details of the closure and diversion route are 
shown on  a map which can be found here

Please be aware however, that the dates may 
need to change at short notice). 

http://www.littleham-landcross.org.uk/Downloads/Map%20-%20Littleham%20Village.pdf
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